
From: lehmancohen@fuse.net [mailto:lehmancohen@fuse.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 5:16 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>; CentCorridorPipeline@Duke-energy.com 
Subject: Case Number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

I am writing on behalf of my family, the Blue Ash community, place of worship, schools and 
thousands of others who will be affected by Duke's Proposed Natural Pipeline Routes. This plan 
is appalling, not to mention how it is trying to be passed without the knowledge of the residents 
affected. 

I'm sure there is no need to spell out why we are opposed to this pipeline going through our 
neighborhoods. This is a catastrophe waiting to happen. To save money by running this through 
a highly populated area is inhumane. 

Trust me, I don't typically write these letters, but it's time that public corporations, such as Duke, 
be stopped in their tracks. I will do all I can to reroute this pipeline. 

Please help us by not granting approval for this route. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Lehman 
NOPE 
Blue Ash, OH 45242 
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